WW Il Vets Have
3 Mo. for Loans

Approximately 3 months
-remain for veterans o World
War II to use their privileges
for a VA loan to purchase a
home. This warming came
from H. C. Christie, Manager
of the Juneau Veterans
Administration Regional
Office.

Present statutes provide
that the absolute cutoff date
for World War II veterans will
be on dJuly 25, 1967. This
deadline 1is the result of
Congressional action which
has delayed the final date of
eligibility  several times.

The cutoff will not affect
veterans  of the Korean
Conflict or veterans who have
served since January 31, 1955,
Christie pointed out, as these
veterans - are covered by
different legislation.

Direct loans up to $17,500
are available in Alaska by
eligible veterans for the
construction, remodeling or
purchase of homes.

Christie urged World War II
veterans  interested in
obtaining a loan through the
VA to contact the VA Office,
Federal Building, P.0. Box
1399, Anchorage, or the VA
Regional Office, Federal
Building, P.O. Box 1288,
Juneau, as soon as possible.



